
Information for parents about school dinners 
  

Dear parents and guardians, 

The City of Kiel wants to give all school children equal opportunities for 

education. Children need a warm meal every day in order to be able to learn 

well.  

 

Families who do not earn much money receive support from an educational 

package. They get money for   

● school supplies,  

● sports clubs and  

● school dinners.  

Parents then only have to pay 1 Euro per school meal for their child. However, 

many families cannot even afford this. Up to now, the foundation “Bildung 

macht stark” has been supporting children from these families by paying the 

remaining Euro.  

 

Unfortunately, the foundation can now no longer help all school children 

because there were not enough donations.  

As from 1 August 2017, the foundation will only be able to help children at 

primary schools and support centres.  

 

If your child is in Class 5 or above, you have to pay the 1 Euro per school meal 

yourself. The canteen that delivers the school dinners will be in touch with you 

soon. 

 

Best regards,  

 

…………………………………………………………………………………. 

Confirmation of receipt (of the information for parents about school dinners) 

Please sign here to confirm that you have received this letter. 

Please return this slip to the school by ........... 

 

………………………………………………….. 


